
 

 

Michigan State University 
Farm Lane 

East Lansing, MI 48824  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

To Institutions and Insurers, 

 

This letter is to confirm that the International conference for the Society 

for Philosophy of Science in Practice scheduled for 7-10 July 2020 and 

hosted by Michigan State University, East Lansing, Michigan, is now 

cancelled due to the coronavirus outbreak.  

 

The conference is now postponed by one year to take place at Michigan 

State University, East Lansing, Michigan, 7-9 July 2021.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kevin Elliott, Catherine Kendig, and Sean Valles 

On behalf of the Michigan State University SPSP Conference Local 

Organizing Committee 

 


